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eCustoms Helpdesk Notification 

Number: Ref: 15/2021 

Subject: PBN Update – Transit movement GB – IE - NI 

Who should read: All those involved in lodging electronic customs declarations  

Related Notification: None  

Issued by: eCustoms Helpdesk 

Queries to: For queries relating to PBN: customsPBN@revenue.ie 

 

For queries relating to technical issues with Transit declarations: 

ecustoms@revenue.ie  

 

Issue Date: 28 January 2021 

 

An upgrade to the Pre-Boarding Notification (PBN) has been made so that Transit declarations for 

goods moving from Great Britain, through Ireland to a Northern Ireland destination will now be 

accepted correctly in the PBN. This means that the workaround will no longer be needed and the 

Entry Summary Declaration (ENS) and Transit declaration MRNs can be entered in the PBN. 
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